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02/03/2020  13:07:492020/0520/P COMMNT Rudy Metta I've noticed the owner has applied to increase their gates from 1.5m to 2m. I have no hesitation in supporting 

this application which is in keeping with many other houses in the road with large driveways and note 

consistent with other planning applications such as 59 Redington which has been granted gates of 2M in 

height.
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